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Email Group: skyknightsrc@googlegroups.com 

Date:    February 22, 2021   Meeting Called to Order: 7:07PM   

Attendance: Seven club members attended the February meeting. The meeting was held on 
Zoom. Thanks again to John C. for hosting the meeting. 

Roll Call: 

President: Jim Larson (Y)   Vice President: Jon Earley (Y)  

Secretary: Rich Granitz (Y)  Treasurer: Dave Wurzbach (Y) 

2 Year Director: Ralph Warner (N)  1 Year Director: Rick Christian (Y) 

 

Treasurer’s Report (Dave Wurzbach) 

Balance 2/22/2021 2563.44  

Full financial information to be published on the shared Google folder. 

Memberships are now due. Dave is accepting payment.  Checks and PayPal are accepted. See 
Dave’s e-mail for details. 

 

Secretary’s Report (Rich Granitz)    

Nothing to report. 

 

Field Report (TBD) 

Nothing to report. 

 

Safety Report (Chris Pollock):  

Nothing to report. 

 

Web Report: (John Clauson) 

Nothing to report. 

 

Old Business: (Jim Larson)  

o The Google share folders were mentioned. 

o John mentioned the passing of Don Torgerson and the potential sale of some of his 
airplanes. 

o John mentioned that Ralph thanks the group for setting up the indoor fly at the Lake 
County fairgrounds. 8 Pilots attended the event. 
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o The group build was briefly touched on. 

o Jim has left over garage sale items. Contact him if interested. 

o Dave will keep the group informed of any potential future indoor flying. 

 

New Business: (Jim Larson) 

o Jim will contact members as a reminder to pay dues for this year. 

o FAA testing requirements were touched on. Rick volunteered to keep the club informed 
with the latest Agency and AMA information. 

o It will be necessary to hold elections this year. Nominations are needed now. Elections 
will take place next month as the AMA requires officer information at the end of March. 

Provisions for multiple voting methods will be required due to the limitations of online 
meetings for some club members. 

o Officer nominations. The following were nominated for the 2021 officers. President, Jim 
Larson. Vice President, Jon Earley. Secretary, Rick Christian. Treasurer, Dave Wurzbach. 
Two Year Director, John Clauson. One Year Director, Ralph Warner. 

o A spring cleanup date will be determined after the elections. 

 

Good of the Club / Show and Tell: (All) 

o There was a short discussion regarding antenna polarization. 

o Jon displayed a few of his old indoor builds, some of the first foamies. 

o There was a short discussion regarding digital FPV transmission. 

o Jim mentioned his 90” long range build. FPV ready at @ 2.5 kg. Jim also displayed his 
VTOL composite quad powered wing. 

o Reminder – Zoom chat every Monday. The connection link will not change from session 
to session. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:03 PM. 

    


